
 
 City of La Crosse Engineering 

       400 La Crosse Street 

          La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 

      608) 789-7505 

                                 FAX (608) 789-8184 

 

 

 
     May 10, 2023 
 

                                      

PROJECT: Demolition at 608 Rose Street (Quote) 
            

 
To the Board of Public Works 
 
 
Dear Board of Public Works Members: 

 
The following quote was received for the project: Demolition at 608 Rose Street (Quote): 
 
 
WS Trucking & Construction LLC                                                                $21,750.00 
Caledonia, Minnesota 
     
Dirt Monkey LLC                                                                                              $26,420.00 
Cashton, Wisconsin 
 
Gerke Excavating                                                                                             $30,916.40    
Tomah, Wisconsin 
 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote proposal to WS Trucking & Construction 
LLC in the amount of $21,750.00. 
       
 
  
 
      Sincerely, 
  
 
      Matthew Gallager, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
        


